
 (24th February 2023) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find below the Friday Flyer for this week: 
 
Red Book: 
Each week, 2 pupils are entered into their class Red Book for displaying the school’s Christian Value 
and/or for going above and beyond in their learning. The pupils listed below have been recognised in 
our whole school Collective Worship today. Congratulations to: 
 
Milo E (EYS), Aiden J (EYS), Eli G (Y1), Penny J (Y1), Swara P (Y1), Leo C (Y1), Roman O’C (Y2), Louie 
L (Y2), Hollie G (Y3), Gerrard H (Y3), Evan C (Y3), Elsie G (Y4), Evie H (Y4), Ayse U (Y5), Leo H (Y5), 
Owen E (Y5), Matthew P (Y6), Finnley C (Y6) 

Please speak to your child's class teacher if you would like more information about why your child 
has been selected for the Red Book. 

Whole School Home Learning Challenge: 
Our latest Home Learning Challenge is linked to the 40 Acts of Kindness.  Pupils have been 
challenged to complete one act of kindness from the list per day.  Please post pictures onto Class 
Dojo.  The challenge will run until the Easter holidays. 

NEU Proposed Strike Action: 
I wrote to all parents and carers yesterday regarding the proposed strike action on Thursday 2nd 
March, Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March.   A copy of the letter can be found here.  
 
You will have received a further letter today detailing whether or not your child is able to attend school 
on Thursday 2nd March.  

Lunch Ordering – ParentPay: 
Thank you to all parents and carers for your co-operation with the changes to the new lunch 
ordering system.  Just a reminder that you must order your child’s lunches by the end of the 
Thursday, one clear week before lunches are required.  For example, for lunches to be eaten from 
Monday 13th March, you must place your order by Thursday 2nd March.  If you log in to your 
ParentPay account and the dates are locked, this is because the final ordering dates have passed. 

Please do speak to the school office if you have any questions. 

Year 1 - Trip to Weald and Downland Museum – Wednesday 1st March: 
A reminder that Year 1 will be visiting Weald and Downland Museum next week on Wednesday 1st 
March.  If you have not yet made payment for the trip please can you do so at your earliest 
convenience. Reminders will be sent out on Monday about the trip. 

Numbots: 
Congratulations to the following children who this week earnt the most amount of coins in their year 
groups.   
 
Reception: Poppy T 
Year 1:   Ariana S 
Year 2:  Quinn M 

Poppy, Ariana and Quinn will each receive a certificate to recognise their achievement. 

 

https://www.southbersted.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/All-Year-Groups-NEU-Strike-Action-Feb-2023.pdf


Times Table Rock Stars: 
The latest battle has ended.  The results were: 

Earth v Fire v Air v Water: 
Earth was the winning house in this tournament, finishing with 18,151 points.  The most valuable 
players were Angel J (Y4) for Earth, James D (Y3) for Fire, Adam A-G (Y3) for Air and Archie W (Y4) 
for Water.  

The next battle will begin on 24th February and will run until 8th March: 
 
Year 6 v Year 5 

Year 4 v Year 3 

Parent Teacher Consultations: 
A reminder that Spring term Parent Teacher consultations will take place during March, as follows: 

Years R, 1, 2, 3, 4, and 6:  
Monday 6th March (3.30 – 5.00pm        
Wednesday 8th March (3.30 – 7.00pm) 

Year 5: 
Monday 20th March (3.30 – 5.00pm) 
Wednesday 22nd March (3.30 – 7.00pm) 

Appointments must be booked via your ParentMail account.  Please contact the school office if you 
have any difficulties booking an appointment. 

Letters Home This Week: 
The following letters have been sent home this week: 

Date   To   Subject 

24th Mar  EYS, Y1/4  Strike Action – Thursday 2nd March 

24th Mar  Y2/3/5/6  Strike Action - Thursday 2nd March  

23rd Feb  ALL   NEU Potential Strike Action 

23rd Feb  Year 6   Leavers Hoodies 

23rd Feb  Y5/6 x 14  FAB Saturday Football Fixture 

23rd Feb  Y5/6 x 7  FAB Saturday Netball Fixture 

21st Feb   Y5/6 x 6  Quicksticks Hockey Event 

Upcoming Events:  
Please see below for details of events taking place for the next 2 weeks.  Dates can also be found on 
the calendar on the school website: 

Date   Class   Details 
Tue 28th Feb  Y5/6 x 6  Quicksticks Hockey Event 
Wed 1st Mar  Year 1   Visit to Weald and Downland Museum 
Thu 2nd Mar  Year 6   Swimming 
Mon 6th Mar  Years R,1,2,3,4,6 Parent Teacher Consultations (3.30 – 5.00pm) 
Wed 8th Mar  Year 4   Outdoor Learning 
Wed 8th Mar  Years R,1,2,3,4,6 Parent Teacher Consultations (3.30 – 7.00pm) 
Thu 9th Mar  Year 6   Swimming 

Thank you. 


